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Currently, I am at the Syracuse AIS on the third Monday of every month from 9 am-4 
pm. 
 
I can be found in the basement storage room of the Service Center inventorying and 
familiarizing myself with the cartons of Archives materials. 
Part of the day, I go upstairs to the Service Center Office, which is a more comfortable 
place to work. 
 
Each month I prepare an Archives article for the Northern Hi Lights publication and send 
it to Gwenne R..  
 
Because I will return to work in September, it is likely that I will change the day/time I 
will be at the Service Center after September. 
When I receive my new schedule, I will inform everyone in the October issue of Northern 
Hi Lights as to my availability. 
 
Beginning with the September issue of Northern Hi Lights, I will be selecting a piece of 
archival material to share with the readers. 
The September issue of Northern Hi Lights contains a selection from the Fall Assembly 
20001, our 50th Anniversary, which I hope our readers will find interesting. 
I will be bringing these materials to our Fall Assembly for display. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Kathy M. 
Archives 

 
 


